






























































This file was downloaded from  

www.primrosebank.net 

 Abridged Terms & Conditions (Downloads) 

Disclaimer 
 
www.primrosebank.net, (the website) is provided by Dave Stevenson as a service to the public, is 
provided "as is" and carries no warranties, expressed or implied, of any kind. 
 
Dave Stevenson is not responsible for, and expressly disclaims all liability for, damages of any kind 
arising out of use, reference to, or reliance on any information contained within the website or 
made available for download. Whilst the information contained within the website site is periodically 
updated, no guarantee is given that the information provided on the website is correct, complete, and 
up-to-date. 
 
A number of articles on the website contain technical data and practical guidance which may be of use 
in testing and maintaining various items of vintage computer and electronics hardware. Such articles 
are not intended to cover all aspects of the tasks involved and may omit essential information, 
including necessary safety precautions. Performance of the tasks described may risk damage to 
equipment and/or people. The reader is responsible for ensuring that he/she is capable of performing 
the tasks described and well as assessing the inherent risks involved and taking appropriate measures 
to mitigate such risks. 
 
Dave Stevenson expressly disclaims all liability for, damages to equipment or injury of any kind 
arising out of use of such technical data and guidance. 
 
Unless otherwise noted, all data on the website is deemed to be Copyright (c) Dave Stevenson, 2009-
2013 
 
You are hereby granted permission to download data and software from the website for your own 
personal use. Redistribution of any content from the website without written authorisation from 
Dave Stevenson is expressly forbidden. You are also expressly forbidden from offering for sale any 
material obtained from the website. 

As far as possible, information included on the website from other sources has been credited to the 
respective author and/or publisher.  The majority of content on the website is derived from material 
first published in the 1980s. This material is likely still under copyright of the original author 
and/or publishers. The authors and/or publishers may not have given express permission to copy, 
transmit or make this information available for download, but I believe that they would have no 
objection to this archive information being placed into the public domain.  
 
However, should the author and/or publisher of the original material find any content on the website 
for which they wish to assert their rights, they should notify Dave Stevenson (by e-mail to: 
webmaster@primrosebank.net) who would be pleased to enter into a dialogue to agree a satisfactory 
resolution of their concerns. 
 
If you obtained this file as part of a paid-for package, you have been scammed! I suggest that you 
request a refund from the seller, please also advise Dave stevenson at the e-mail address above. 
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